
ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES

TUESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2012
9TH DAY JULY ADJOURNED

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30a.m. on August 21, 2012 in the Courthouse at
Kirksville.   All Commissioners were present.
At 9:00a.m., the Commission attended the ribbon ceremony for Hartzell Hardwoods on

Industrial Road in Kirksville. Later they had the opportunity to tour the new facility.  Hartzell is
the manufacturer of hardwood lumber used in the manufacturing of wood products.

At 3:00p.m., the Commission met with Adair County Sheriff, Robert Hardwick, for the six
month budget review of the Sheriff’s Department. Also attending were Bill King, Operations
Section Chief - Adair County Sheriff’s Department; Sandra Collop, Adair County Clerk; and
Taylor Muller of the Kirksville Daily Express . Ms. Hocker, Finance Co-coordinator- Adair
County Sheriff’s Department, was not able to attend.

Certain aspects of the budget were discussed. In all, the budget appeared to be within spending
limits for the first six months of 2012. Sheriff Hardwick stated they were close to being at the end
of air conditioning repairs which had nearly depleted budgeted expenses for that line item of the
budget.

Commissioner Adams informed Sheriff Hardwick that the Commission had sent a letter to every
board member of the Humane Society. The letter stated the manner in which the County preferred
expenses to be tracked for the $1500 payment the Humane Society would receive from the County
if they chose to accept it.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00p.m. on August 21, 2012 .

ATTEST:
Sandra Collop- County Clerk
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